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safe.

Hi Jeff,
 
Yes, WSP will be our consultant through this project. Brad DalSanto’s contact information is below.
 
Would you be available to have a call this week to discuss the responsible party letter requirements
and your expectations for our report? That was one idea Brad and I discussed and it would be great
to make sure we are all on the same page.
 
Brad DalSanto
Sr. Consultant, Environmental Scientist
 

 
Phone: +1 608 669 9234
Mobile: +1 815 289 3895
Email: bradley.dalsanto@wsp.com
 
WSP USA
5957 McKee Road, Suite 7 
Madison, Wisconsin 53719
 
Thanks,
 
-Ross
 
Ross Peterson
Advisor Environment
Safety & Reliability, Environment Operations
—

ENBRIDGE
218-341-3863 
1613 24th Ave E., Superior, WI 54880

enbridge.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion.
 
 

From: Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR <jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov> 
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Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 1:00 PM
To: Ross Peterson <ROSS.PETERSON2@enbridge.com>
Subject: [External] RE: Enbridge Line 5 Mile Post 1159 Update 8/22/2022
 

   
CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER
Were you expecting this email? TAKE A CLOSER LOOK. Is the sender legitimate?
DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you are 100% sure that the email is safe.

Thanks for the update Ross.
 
Will you be using WSP for the ERP Investigation?  If so, could you send me their contact information
so I can add it to the file?
 
This would satisfy the first requirement of the RP letter.
 
Thank you
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 
Jeff Paddock
Phone: 715-828-8544
Jeffrey.Paddock@Wisconsin.gov
 

From: Ross Peterson <ROSS.PETERSON2@enbridge.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 1:44 PM
To: Paddock, Jeffrey J - DNR <jeffrey.paddock@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Enbridge Line 5 Mile Post 1159 Update 8/22/2022
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 

Hi Jeffrey,
 
Just giving you an update on the work at the L5 MP 1159 valve site. The original project scope is
complete, and the trench boxes will be pulled from the excavation early this week. At that time, we
will do final excavation of the trench floor. Our plan is for our environmental consultant, WSP, to
have staff on site to perform field screening and collect confirmation samples.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
-Ross
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Ross Peterson
Advisor Environment
Safety & Reliability, Environment Operations
—

ENBRIDGE
218-341-3863 
1613 24th Ave E., Superior, WI 54880

enbridge.com
Safety. Integrity. Respect. Inclusion.
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